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Tuesday 19th April 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2’s Pirate Experience Session 

 
To begin Year 2’s exciting new Pirates topic after the May half term holidays, the children will participate in a 
Pirate Experience session – led by Partake History on Monday 6th June. Partake have worked with many of 
the classes in school this year to launch their History and Geography topics and now it is our turn to 
experience their hands-on activities to learn more about Pirates! The children will get to participate and 
experience this through a drama workshop, involving narration, mime, music, dance and rhyme. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per pupil towards this fantastic learning experience. 
Payment should be made through the MyEd App.   
 
Please ensure all payments are made to the office by Monday 16th May 2022  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Lane and Mr Ward 
 
 
 

 

 


